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Another Week of Work  
This week in ISM was a productive week as there was a large amount of quality work 

was done in order to start the final product. There were some improvements made in order to be 
able to do that best work. Being able to make changes continuously throughout the entire process 
will ensure that everything that is completed is done to the best of my ability.  

A skill that has become important throughout the beginning of the final production 
process has been communication. Being able to communicate with my mentor, Maureen Bennett, 
will become essential because she has knowledge of creating a website. Learning how to 
increase communication with professionals will help in college with speaking with professors 
about topics that are causing confusion. Something that needs to be worked on to improve upon 
from original work to final product is to conduct research prior to beginning the design of the 
project. This will ensure that there is enough knowledge about the topic to write about it in a 
professional manner.  

There are some things that do need to be fixed for the final product so that the website 
created will look clean and neat, but overall the soft skills such as, professionalism, 
communication, work ethic, have improved exponentially since the beginning of the year. 
Continuing to work hard for the remainder of the year will ensure overall success for the project, 
as well as make sure that I have developed skills that will help me in the future.  
 


